
 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – UPDATE ON INTERCOMS IN BLOCKS A & C 
 

Please be advised that I received authorisation from Wandsworth Borough Council, on Wednesday of this week (6th 
July 2022) for the installation of GSM Audio Intercom Unit in Blocks A and C (same device which has been installed in 
Block B). This will address the issues which residents are currently experiencing with their intercoms in Blocks A and 
C.  
 
In the first instance, Surveyors will survey both Blocks A & C as per Wandsworth Borough Council’s directive to ensure 
compliance both with their Procurement Policy and the Goulden House Procurement Policy (3 quotes/surveys 
required). The first quote/survey has been received, the second quote/survey will be undertaken this afternoon (8th 
July) and the third quote/survey will be undertake on 18th July.  Once the three quotes have been received/reviewed, 
the most cost effective will be chosen and the works will commence. Further information will be provided to you in 
due course.  
 
Our sincerest of apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
For and on behalf of the Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Annie Gleeson MSc 
Estate Manager 


